
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ:  

Out of concern for the health and safety of all of us, and most particularly of those who 

are most vulnerable to the covid-19 virus, the staff and I have made the difficult 

decision to suspend our on-site church activities through March 30. This includes: 

·         Church Night Suppers for March 18 and 25; 

·         Children’s Activities for March 18 and 25; 

·         Parent’s Night Out for March 20; 

·         M&Ms for March 22; 

·         Pastor’s Bible Study for March 25. 

We WILL HAVE the Called Church Conference on Wednesday, March 18, at 6:15 p.m. 

in the Chapel. 

We WILL NOT HAVE The Depot service or Sunday School on March 22 and 29. We 

will have ONLINE WORSHIP ONLY on those Sundays at 10:30. You are invited and 

urged to tune in via cable or Internet and worship with us. 

The leaders of other groups in the church will let their members know of their plans. 

Please let me remind you that, even though we are not gathering, the church is still 

doing the work of Jesus in this place. That means we are still dependent upon your 

financial giving to keep up our operations. The staff will be working, and we will have 



bills to pay. If you are not giving through an automatic draft or online, please mail your 

contribution to the church (410 Williams St., 31501) or bring it by during normal 

working hours—we’ll be here! 

Also, I will still be available for pastoral needs—please call my cell phone, 229-539-

9114. 

These are difficult days, and that is an understatement. We do not need to get caught up 

in the hysteria, but we do need to be prudent. Let us pray during this time, that it may 

quickly pass and we can return to “business as usual.” 

Thanks! 

Pastor Mike 

 


